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IPEC made history once again, welcoming the first 7-day Divine Principle Workshop in the United 

States. A total of 18 people for Spanish and 13 people for English came from all over the United States as 

pioneers to this wonderful experience. A 70-year old Korean lady joined the Spanish Workshop and She 

said, "it is not easy to witness to American people, so I came here to learn the Spanish Divine Principle to 

witness Spanish people. Spanish people are so wonderful, they have a warm heart and are family-

oriented." 

 

I am also proud of Las Vegas church being able to send 2 people for the Spanish and 2 people for the 

English workshop. 

 

 
 


